
SFI YOUTH DELEGATE PROGRAM
SFI is offering scholarships to selected 
American and Canadian young professionals 
and students studying environmental 
science, natural resources, sustainability, or 
related fields, to attend the 2025 SFI Annual 
Conference from May 20-23, 2025. Please note, hotel rooms will not be 

provided for those living in Minneapolis.

100% of 2024 respondents felt 
the experience helped 
grow their career pathway

70%+ of 2024 respondents said the 
experience exceeded their 
expectations

The scholarships covers 
registration costs, travel, 
food, and accommodation 
during the conference in 
Minneapolis, Minnesota. 



Applicants must be between 18-30 years old, living 
in the US or Canada, have a valid passport/visa, and 
be able to attend the entire conference.

ACCEPTED APPLICANTS WILL:
• Meet and network with like-minded young adults 

and professionals 

• Attend career development training events to 
increase employability and create meaningful 
relationships 

• Be matched with an established professional in 
the sector during the conference

LEARN 
MORE

forests.org/youth-delegates
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